Date: 23-01-2012

Appreciation Letter of CATIA V5 Support

On behalf of Nagata India Pvt. Ltd., We would like to
express our satisfaction and appreciation to the EDS
Technologies technical support team for its professional
approach in providing CATIA V5 support.

We also admire their commitment for quality deliverables
and technical support including installation, training
and routine support.

Please accept and convey  our  sincere thanks  and
appreciation to Mr. Mukesh Pratap Singh and team for

providing the timely support and look forward to work
together in the future endeavors.

For Nagata India Pvt. Ltd.
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S Parida

Sr. Manager-Design and Development



